
*Due to State testing, tutoring will be cancelled on Monday, April 5th and Tuesday, April 6th 
 
 

Testing Information for Digital Students 
 

State assessments are only offered on-campus in-person with no virtual option. All students will be expected to follow safety and 
social distancing procedures when scheduled to test on campus. These safety procedures include students wearing face coverings 
before, during and after testing. Students doing digital learning at home are required to come on campus and test. 
 
Digital Students Arriving on Campus: 
Students should arrive on campus no later than 9:15 am. Students may arrive as a bus rider if they are eligible, a car rider at the car 
loop, or walker. Students who arrive by bus will remain on campus until the end of the school day unless they are picked after 
testing. There will be staff helping students get to their assigned location. 
 
Digital Students with Accommodations: 
Students with a current Individual Education Plans (IEP) or Section 504 Plan will be provided accommodations as indicated on the IEP 
or Section 504 Plan. Students identified as English Language Learners (ELLs) will be provided accommodations allowable for ELLs 
participating in Florida Statewide Assessments. 
 
Digital Students Dismissal: 
Please notify your child's homeroom/1st period teacher how your child will go home after testing (car/walker/bus). Students being 
picked up by car will be dismissed in the front of the school. Please remain in your vehicle at all times. As a reminder, students who 
arrive by bus will remain on campus until the end of the school day unless they are picked after testing. 
 


